
 

 

To: Parents/Carers of Year 9 Students 

Our ref: 87244435 (b) 

4 April 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 9 Personal Development Week 

Please find below a summary of visits being offered to Year 9 students during Personal 

Development Week 2022, which runs from Thursday 14 July until Wednesday 20 July 2022. As 

you are aware, personal development is an integral part of a student’s school experience. These 

days will include activities in school linked to personal development topics, as well as offering a 

range of extra-curricular activities and visits.  

The week is compulsory for students to attend. The activities provided will allow students to 

develop the knowledge, skills and attributes that they need to manage their lives now and in the 

future. These skills and attributes help students stay healthy, safe and prepare them for life and 

work. It can help students achieve their academic potential, and leave school equipped with skills 

they need. 

In order to participate in extra-curricular activities, we are offering visits to enhance your child’s 

experience during PD week. Each year group will have a visit day and an opportunity to attend one 

visit.  There are a number of visit choices for students and we will offer them the opportunity to put 

their choices in order of preference. Students who opt not to attend a visit will remain in school.  

Please see below the visits available to Year 9 students.  

Year 
group 

Visit date Visits available  Estimated 
Cost* 

Year 9 Tuesday 19 July  1. West End trip  
2. Yorkshire Wildlife Park  
3. Go Ape  
4. Flamingo Land  

£120 
£40 
£40 
£40 
 

* Please note that many of the visit costs are estimated and so are subject to change. This is due 

to numbers not yet being confirmed and travel arrangements to be made. 

In order to attend a visit and have a place reserved, you will need to complete the form via the link 

below, which includes your child’s order of preference and make a £20 deposit on ParentMail to 

cover this place. This deposit is non-refundable, unless the visit is cancelled or if the visit is 

oversubscribed and your child is not selected at random. We will contact you further about each 

visit in more detail including timings, activities and the overall cost.  



You can make your contribution payment by using our secure internet payment site 

https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk . If you require any assistance in using this site or if you need your 

login details please e-mail finance@southhunsley.org.uk . If you do not have access to the internet 

then please contact the Finance department via telephone on 01482 631 208 to arrange an 

alternative method of payment. 

In order to confirm your child’s preferences for visits please complete the form via attached link. 

https://forms.office.com/r/CQNpqxpvEt The deadline for the form to be completed is Thursday 7 

April 2022. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Katie Mooney 

Subject Leader PSCHE 
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